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I would like to register my opinion that marriage should remain as a union between man and woman 
only.  This has been traditionally accepted throughout cultures over many years.  A man and a 
woman are those who have the physical ability to create children and this family combination is what 
has been traditionally accepted.  That some of these marriages fail is no reason to alter this 
arrangement.  I believe more funding should be provided to assist couples who are having difficulty 
with their marriage, rather than decreasing funding In this area. 


